
Bonnie Hamilton told me that Heneral Clifton, the Air Firce aide, 
had been present at the autopsy. Bonnie was secretary to Clark 
Clifford. I could be wrong, but I  don't recall any reference to 
Gen. Clifton having been present at the autopsy. Among the other 
things I recall her having quoted him as saying is that it was not 
possible to trace the bullet, 


